
Georgia’s PEACH
Education Tax
Credit and
Support for
Literacy

www.gfpe.org/tax_credit

Your contribution to
PEACH can make an
immense difference in
the lives of Georgia’s
students, and it can also
provide a dollar-for-
dollar tax credit.

The tax credit is capped
at $15 million and is
approved on a first-come,
first-served basis. So,
don’t wait! Submit your
PEACH application today!

Go to the
website
below to
make a

donation
to the

Georgia
Council on
Literacy.

https://www.gfpe.org/tax_credit/


www.gfpe.org/tax_credit

Private dollars raised will
match public funding provided
by the Georgia General
Assembly to support the
Georgia Reads Community
Award program. Private
funding will also extend public
support for educator
professional development in
the science of reading.

We all have a role in literacy
improvements. Engage your
community organizations and
leaders in literacy
collaboratives that work
toward meeting reading goals.
Together, we can turn the page
to a brighter future!

Your Donation Will
Support Improvements
in Literacy 

Student Literacy
2024 Milestones

Since the pandemic
(2020), the percentage

of third graders
reading proficiently

has increased by just
two percent.

Only 38 percent of
Georgia’s third graders
can read proficiently.
Over half of Georgia’s
eighth graders are not
reading proficiently.

https://www.gfpe.org/tax_credit/
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